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 David Money INT2015/5584/P 05/11/2015  18:47:51 We are the architects for the application. In response to the concerns raised I would stress that no 

changes in the building use, refuse arrangements or air conditioning are being proposed, so the 

potential for noise and disruption will not change. The enlarged rooflight on the Rosebery Avenue 

entrance may create a small amount of light polution in the hours of darkness, when presumably 

curtains or blinds of the residential units will be drawn.  These proposals represent a modest and 

sensitive improvement of a dilapidated structure of benefit to local employment and the character of the 

area.
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